
 

                                

 

 

 

 

                                                         

             Headteacher – Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor 
 

High Street                      Tel: 01354 740405 

Doddington             Fax: 01354 741514 

March             Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk 

Cambridgeshire             Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk 

PE15 0TF                

 

 

 

26th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

STAFFING UPDATE  

 

Earlier this term, you were informed that Mrs Riches would be leaving us at Easter.  Following an 

interview process, I am very pleased to inform you that Mrs Ngwa-Akuro, an experienced Reception 

teacher, will be commencing as Teacher of our Reception Class on 20th April, immediately following the 

Easter holiday.  Mrs Ngwa-Akuro will be following a schedule of visits this half-term so that she can 

liaise with Mrs Riches and the Reception team and get to know the children before she commences her 

full-time post at Lionel Walden.   

 

Mrs Latchford, who currently teaches our Year One Class along with Miss Billimore, is expecting her 

second child in August.  Congratulations to Mrs Latchford who will be commencing her maternity leave at 

the end of the Summer Term.  Further information, with regard to maternity cover, will be circulated in 

the Summer Term. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come in and speak to me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) 

Headteacher 
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